
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 The City of Tuscaloosa requests proposals from professional firms for Professional 
Services for Architectural and Related Services for Tuscaloosa Civil Rights Trail Project 
Strategic Plan and Linton’s Barber/Beauty Shop (A22-1349). Professional services will 
include, but are not limited to: basic architectural services such as schematic and final 
drawings, conceptual renderings, plans and specifications, estimates of construction 
costs, bid phase and services during construction; services may also include studies, 
investigations, evaluations and engineering services such as site work, if required. 
Consultation with subject matter experts may be necessary and design review will be 
coordinated with the Tuscaloosa Civil Rights Trail Foundation. 
 
 

Proposals are due in electronic format by 12:00 midnight CDT on February 1, 
2023. Firms are required to follow the instructions contained in the City’s RFQ document.  
To obtain a copy of the RFQ for these services visit the City of Tuscaloosa website at 
www.tuscaloosa.com/bids.  
 

http://www.tuscaloosa.com/bids

